
MINUTES 
DESIGN COMMITTEE OF THE BOSTON CIVIC DESIGN COMMISSION 
DATE: October 23, 2018 
 
5:00pm, Room #937A, 9th Floor, Boston City Hall 
Project: Dock Square Garage 
Present: Kirk Sykes, Andrea Leers, William Rawn 
 
DISCUSSION: Discussion of the reaction from the September 4th meeting, where the 
Commissioners requested a design aligned more closely with the Greenway guidelines. The 
updated scheme offers a lower height and options for cladding the existing garage.  
 
The Project team used a digital presentation and a model to outline their studies and the 
updated Project and answered questions from the BCDC Commissioners present. 
Commissioners expressed an interest in seeing a different building form on the site and the 
need to see views from all vantage points. The Project will continue in Committee. 
 


